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The Boyne City Girls Volleyball program received a donation of $200 from Glen
LaCroix and Family. The donation will help to pay for necessary expenses for an
upcoming of the Girls Volleyball team bonding trip to a Nebraska/Michigan State
Volleyball game.

We recommend that the Board of Education accept this donation.

Thank you,

Matt Windle
Boyne City Public Schools
Athletic Director – HS/MS
Office: 231-439-8164
Email: mwindle@boyne.k12.mi.us


